
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Classroom News 

Friday 3rd December 

We have been learning about the events of the very first 
Christmas. We know that an angel brought some very exciting 

news to Mary. We have used our special Nativity figures to retell 
the story. Our buddies in Year 6 led a beautiful Advent worship. We 

have practised the songs and actions for our Nativity, and have 
tried on our costumes. In Maths we have drawn simple maps 

showing teddy’s journey through the snow. We used positional 
language to describe where he travelled. We have spoken about 
the importance of kindness and really enjoyed sharing Layton’s 

book – ‘Kindness is my superpower’. We have learned some new 
letter sounds – l, ll, j, v and w and tricky words – no, go and into. 

We learned that St Andrew’s day is a special day for Scottish 
people. We designed new tartan patterns and made the flag of 

Scotland. 

Next week… 

We have a busy week practising and performing our Nativity to 
KS2. We will think about what type of animals can be pets and how 

we can keep them safe and healthy. We would love to receive 
photos of any family pets. Please send them to 

j.moores@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 

 

 

 

Dates for the diary 

 
8th December – Nativity dress rehearsal 
 9th December – Nativity performance  

(to be videoed) 
15th December – Party and Christmas lunch 
17th December – 2pm finish for Christmas  

Courageous Advocate 

Tommee Profitt is an American 
songwriter and producer. He has 
achieved tremendous success 
composing music for film and TV. He 
has released an album of his favourite 
Christmas songs and carols. “The theme 
of this album is a King being born on 
earth, coming to save the world. That’s 
the most epic story you could ever tell.” 

Curriculum Award – Freddie F for excellent work in Maths, exploring the composition of 5. 
Christian Value Award – Francesca for her compassionate, caring nature. 

 

These children have let their lights shine brilliantly this week! Well Done. 
 
 
 

As we normally have a collection for a local charity at Christmas, this year we are asking for any donations for 

the local food banks who are facing rising demands. Small unwrapped gifts, as well as non-perishable food items 

are all very welcome. We will collect donations from 1st until 10th December. Thank you. 

 

 

Diamond 9 

Our Diamond 9 word this week in 

class has been ‘Unique’. 
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